
Celebrating 25 Years
of Community Health

Dr. P. Phillips Hospital opened its doors 25 years ago to provide the Southwest Orlando community 

with convenient healthcare and enhance the Orlando Health family of hospitals. Initially opening 

under the name Sand Lake Hospital in 1985, Dr. Phillips Hospital has grown to care for more than 

12,000 admitted patients and nearly 85,000 Emergency Department patients each year. 

Our team of highly skilled physicians, nurses and support staff utilizes state-of-the-art technology 

to provide cutting-edge treatments across a variety of disciplines. Offering services 24 hours a day, 

seven days a week, we provide convenient care that is close to home. 

As we celebrate our 25th anniversary, we are proud to be part of your community. Our patients are 

at the center of all that we do, and we look forward to serving you for years to come.
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